
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Bcc: 

Redacted 

2/28/2014 4:16:36 PM 
'Roberts, Thomas' (thomas.roberts@cpue.ea.gov) 
Jordan. Lise (Law! r/0=PG&E/OU=Corooratc/cn=Rccinicnts/cn=LHJ2 ):| Redact 

1 Redacted k. f Redacted 
Redacted 'Skinner, Nathaniel' 
(nathaniel.skinner@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Paull, Karen P.' (karen.paull@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'Bone, Traci' (traci.bone@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Sabino, Pearlie Z.' 
(pearlie.sabino@cpuc.ca.gov); 'James, Alaine' (Alaine.James@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Subject: A.13-10-017 PG&E's Response to ORA Data Request 004 

Dear Tom Roberts: 

Attached are PG&E's responses to PSEP Update Data Request ORA 004 questions 01 through 
17. Due the number and size of the files, the attachments will be provided via CD and will be 
hand-delivered to you on Monday. 

Please note, the some of the attachments (provided separately via CD entitled: Attachments to 
PSEP-Update_DR_ORA_OU4) have been marked CONFIDENTIAL and are being submitted 
pursuant to Section 583 of the Public Utilities Code because the files include employee names. 
The confidential attachments are listed below: 

••••••••• PSEP-Update_DR_ORA_004-Q02Atch01 CONF 

• J PSEP-Update_DR_ORA_004-Q17Atch01CONF 

• J PSEP-Update_DR_ORA_004-Q17Atch01CONF 

Please let me know if you have any trouble opening the files. If you have any questions 
regarding these responses, please contact Melissa Brandt at (415) 973-0631. 

Best regards, 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 0659069 
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Regulatory Case Coordinator 

Pacific Gas & Electric Company 

77 Beale Street, MC:B9A| San Francisco, CA 94105 
Redacted 

Redacted 

From: James, Alaine [mailto:Alaine.James@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2014 4:12 PM 
To Redacted 
Cc:lRedacted l(Law); Jordan, Lise (Law); [Redacted Roberts, Thomas; Skinner, Nathaniel; 
Bone, Traci; Paull, Karen P.; Sabino, Pearlie Z. 
Subject: ORA Data Request 4 & 5 for PG&E in PSEP Update A.13-10-017 

Hi Melissa, 

Attached are ORA Data Requests 4 & 5 for PG&E in A.13-10-017. 

Should you have any questions regarding the attached requests, please do not hesitate to 
contact ORA Counsel Traci Bone, the originator Tom Roberts, or myself, whose contact 
information are provided in the data request. 

As usual, if you are unable to provide the requested information by the due date requested, 
please notify the Originator with a written explanation as soon as practicable but no later than 
at least three calendar days before the due date and provide your best estimate of when the 
information can be provided. 

Thank you. 

SB GT&S 0659070 
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Alaine L. James, P.E. 
Utility Engineer 

CPUC Office of Ratepayer Advocates 

Alaine. James@cpiic.ca.gov 

(415) 703-1445 
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